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 2016   Eco– Festival
 
To the Principal, 
 The Principal invites Year 4 and their teachers to the 2016 Eco-Festival. Peel High School and the Peel Wetlands Landcare Group are celebrating the week of World Environment Day. Activities will reflect the vision and outcomes of Learning for Sustainability, the NSW Environmental Education Plan 2006-09 and NSW Science K–10 (incorporating Science and Technology K–6 Syllabus). 
Thank-you for supporting our past 6 events. 
Dates:  31st May, 1st & 2nd June 2016
Where: The Wetlands at the end of Siana Close, Coledale.
 How long will it go for?  Approx. two hours
 What will the children learn about?
 Suggested activities include: water testing, bug surveys, weed workshop, water utilisation and human impact workshop and native plant function and tree planting. 
RSVP- 22nd April 2016 - Please reply promptly especially if your school requires  a particular day.
Beth Ross-Ward
Phone 67624259
Fax 67627061
Email:  elizabeth.ross-ward@det.nsw.edu.au
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